
Report of the 2011-2012 Graduate Programs Council:  

1. Approved the Psy.D. program proposal submitted by the Psychology Department.  This 

had originally been approved several years ago. 

2. With the Graduate Policies Council we discussed the feasibility of a Spring Graduate 

Forum.  It was decided to delay the forum until at least the Fall, 2012 semester due to the 

changes occurring in the administration of graduate programs. 

3. We examined, with the Graduate Policies Council, the new graduate program budget 

form sent to us by the Provost’s Office.  It was decided that since it was so late in the 

year when we received this that there was not sufficient time to examine it in detail.  It is 

recommended that next year’s council be charged with examining it in detail. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Robert Chesney and Salika Lawrence, co-chairs 


